
 

April 6, 2023 

To : Russell Davis 

Mermaid Hunter Photography and Drone Services 

Dear Russell: 

Thank you so much for the excellent work you did on my listing at 5785 Hwy 20 in Covington.  Your 

pictures were true to life and presented an excellent “walk through” experience for the buyers and 

agents who viewed it online.  I cannot imagine how I would have been able to get the full scope of the 

lot without the drone shots that you took.  Your experience in photography was evident and I really ap-

preciated that you allowed me to have some input into the shot angles that I felt would  add extra inter-

est to the home’s features.   The homeowner was very happy with your work also.  When the inspection 

was done and there were some questions about some exterior painting that needed to be done, we 

were able to go back to your photos which provided complete shots of those areas in order to under-

stand the requests that were made. 

Thank you again for your help and I look forward to the next time we can work together. 

Best regards,    Joyce Ray. Chapman Hall Premier Realty. 

 

 

 


